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Harlem Wizards Upset PV Dream Team in Interactive & Exciting Hoops Show 
 
(Collegeville, PA, November 13, 2023) — Following an exhilarating evening of basketball 
entertainment hosted by Perkiomen Valley School District Foundation on Saturday, 
November 11th, the Harlem Wizards dashed any hope the PV Dream Team had of a victory 
this year. During this highly anticipated matchup, the Harlem Wizards brought their unique 
blend of skill, humor, and showmanship to Perkiomen Valley School District in a game that 
ended in a 22-point victory. 
 
The Harlem Wizards, known for their engaging style of play and interaction with the audience, 
kept fans on the edge of their seats with a combination of skillful ball handling, impressive 
trick shots, and a touch of silliness that brought laughter and cheers from spectators of all 
ages. Despite the PV Dream Teams's valiant efforts, the Wizards' dazzling talent display and 
trademark comedic flair proved too much to handle. The final score of 107:85 reflects the 
Wizards' dominance on the court. 
 
"We had an incredible time hosting the Harlem Wizards. We know every time they come to 
town, we bring the community together and for night of fun," said Kristin Craven, Executive 
Director of Perkiomen Valley School District Foundation. "They brought a contagious energy 
that engaged the crowd from start to finish. While our team may not have secured the win as 
we had hoped, I know our team of teachers, parents, and kids alike left with unforgettable 
memories." 
 
Perkiomen Valley School District Foundation would like to thank their sponsor, WTW, and 
PHM Associates for making this event possible. Any company or individual interested in 
supporting innovative ideas within the Perkiomen Valley School District can donate through 
our website and receive a tax-deductible receipt; please visit www.PVSDFoundation.org. For 
businesses and individuals looking to sponsor an upcoming event, please get in touch with 
FoundationED@pvsd.org. 

About Perkiomen Valley School District Foundation (PVSDF): 

Perkiomen Valley School District Foundation is an independent 501(C)(3) non-profit 

organization that encourages excellence by enhancing and enriching the educational 

opportunities offered to Perkiomen Valley School District students. Our mission is to provide 

funding for programs that would not otherwise be available through tax dollars or other 

traditional sources. For more information, visit our website: www.PVSDFoundation.org. 
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